
Annual Neighborhood Meeting Notes 7/7/20 

 

July 7, 2020   7pm 

 

Bill Brock Outgoing President welcomed neighbors and asked that each neighbor introduce themselves. 

Minutes approved 

Treasurer report from Wendy Austin 

• $8,500 collected ytd 2020  

• Paid first half of taxes totaling $784.70 

• Paid $1,705 in taxes  

• $400 Grass cutting 

• Wells Fargo and CD total $21,064.76 

• Reviewed 2021 budget  

 

Discussed potential enhancements of the property including a pavilion 

Budget was voted on and unanimously approved for 2021 

Current President Report - “Thanks To All” 

Nominations for Officers 

All nominees were approved to serve for a 2 year term. 

Seth is excited to serve 

New Business - discussed Debbie Hinton’s suggestion to improve the landscaping at the signage. 

Adjourn 

 

 

Attendees 

Bill Brock 

Murdoch Campbell 

Rick and Diane Chess 

Suzanne and Greg Elms 

Ted and Sonia Ford 

Suzanne Jenkins 

Carolyn Land’s daughter (Grace?) 

 

Mike and Carolyn Meacham 

Libbie Maguire 

Rick and Bridget Provost 

Seth and Emily Roberts 

Lindsey Sicola 

Paul and Anne Spector 

 


